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Dear \  Assist. Prof. Dr. Fadhil T. Aula  
          

Based on the reviewers' recommendations, I am delighted to 
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has been accepted for publication in the Journal of Engineering. It will be 

published in the upcoming issues. 

Your plagiarism percentage using Turnitin was (12 %) 

Thank you for submitting your article to the Journal of Engineering. From all 

of us at the Journal of Engineering, I wish you great success.  
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